
From: Pat Bigelow [mailto:pabigel@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2009 11:53 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Refuse & Recycling Services - Point Robers, Wash. 
 
To:  WUTC, Olympia, Wash.     Attention: Penny Ingrahm 
  
and:  Whatcom County Public Works  
        Bellingham, Wash.          Attention: Jon Hutchins 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Please be advised that we, as property owners in Point Roberts, Wash., hereby support an Application 
before you, from Point Recycling and Refuse Company, (Arthur Wilkowski) to provide garbage cleanup  
and drop-box services to the residents of Point Roberts. 
  
We also request that you Reject the Application from Freedom 2000 (Gellatly/Calder), for a full garbage 
collection service.  This party's application will not be financially acceptable to their proposed customers, 
and does not appear to be financially feasible, for their survival. 
  
The County needs to let common sense prevail, in creating a reasonable plan for garbage collection services 
in Point Roberts, an area that has several extenuating/uncommon circumstances, surrounding Recycling and 
Garbage collection and disposal services, as well as these services being "seasonal" for approx 75/80% of  
the residents. 
  
Thank you for your favourable consideration of our requests. 
  
Patrick & Janet Bigelow 
686 Sylvia Drive 
Point Roberts, Wash. 
  
 


